Good morning

| feel so strongly saddened over the proposed development that | am driven to write to oppose it.

My reasons are the following:

The development invalves a substantial reduction in the size of garden and the loss of trees. Those aspects of the
makeup of the current homes in the road make the road so green and beautiful.

The building will be out of character in amongst the current homes giving a tremendous loss of visual harmony that
the road possesses.

The development changes the density of living which if aloud to go forward will create an awful and dangerous
precedent.

How terribly sad that the high standards of conservation the council have maintained over the years seem with this
development to have been ignored.

Yours

Brian Chalfen

37a Redington Road
London

NW3 7QY



